
 
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

Parents in Partnership 
Year 5  

Topic Newsletter 07.02.20 

Thank you for your support! We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 

Mr Dennis, Mrs Baskerville, Mrs Me-in and Miss Taylor 

 

Our topic this term is … 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

           
 

ONLINE SAFETY 

Stuart, the Safe Schools Community Officer, visited Year 5 this week.  

With the children, he focused on online identity and safe ways to share 

information online. Issues such as sharing photographs, profile pictures 

and live streaming were discussed. The children responded brilliantly.  

In English this half term, the children have been reading and rewriting Dreamtime stories. This 

week, they have planned and written their own. The class had wonderful ideas. Well done to all 

the children! 

 

In Maths, the children have continued to focus on fractions (adding fractions with mixed 

denominators and linking fractions to division). Topics that have been consolidated this week are 

shape, area and perimeter and interpreting data. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HOMEWORK 
English – Read the Dreamtime story ‘How the Turtle Got Its Shell’ and answer the accompanying 

questions. 

 

Maths – There are 5 questions to answer, covering topics such as fractions, shape, time, data and 

coordinates. Also, keep using Times Table Rock Stars! 

 

Spellings – There are 5 key words and 6 homophones / near homophones to learn for a test on Thursday. 

CLASS ASSEMBLY (12th February – 2.45pm) 

 

We have continued to practice our Australian 

class assembly. The children may bring in a t-

shirt, a pair of shorts and a sunhat to wear. We 

hope to see you on the 12th. 

 

SCIENCE 

 

The children have been planning and carrying 

out investigations linked to friction. 

 

RE 

The children have considered how we can see God in the 

actions and words of others. Their responses have been 

reflective and thoughtful.  

 

PE 

This half term, the children have been dancing in the 

style of the Aboriginals, dances that show the 

characteristics of Australian animals. This week, we 

focused on the Crane dance. 
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